
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:51:56 PM
Importance: High

From: Monika  
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:55 PM
To: 
Subject: Enbridge EB-2022-0200
Importance: High
 
 
I am writing in regards of notice received about Enbridge request to increase rates. 
Prior to May 2022 we were paying $179. per month equal billing. In  May they installed a new meter.
We then received a letter in June they were going to increase the next 2 months to 348. to make up
for a short fall in usage. July was billed at 359.03- Aug at 401.36. Enbridge are the ones that take
meter reading. 
We are 2 people in the house, no new changes to equipment.  Now our cost is $303. per month.
$28. per year may seem like a small amount but it is unfair to increase when they are already
increasing from 179 per month to 303. saying it's for usage to which we disagree. Again our usage or
habits haven't changed. 
Costs are high enough instead of increasing more. 
Regards, M.Rogers
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.

 




